
 

REPORT OF THE SPECIAL LANGUAGE SUBCOMMITTEE    
OF THE 

JOINT BUDGET COMMITTEE 
 

Thursday, March 18, 2021 
 
Chairmen: 
 
Your Special Language Subcommittee met on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 and makes the 
following recommendations listed below to the Joint Budget Committee. 
 
The following amendment is recommended for approval and is RELEASED from Special 
Language Subcommittee: 

 
1.  SB447 – University of Arkansas – Division of Agriculture (Attachment 1 – HAR105) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Bart Hester and Representative 
Frances Cavenaugh 
 



 

Attachment 1



 

 
 


